
DOJ acknowledges Receipt of NARA Rulemaking Petition and Complaint 
 

In a letter of receipt dated April 22, 2015, the Department of Justice acknowledged receipt of the 
NARA petition filed earlier by Bill Walker of FOAVC. Part of this petition  addresses the issue 
of voter disenfranchisement in several states by enactment of state laws intended to remove the 
people from any participation in delegate selection for an Article V Convention as well as 
subjecting convention delegates to felony arrest should they fail to follow “instructions” issued 
them by a select group of state officials, usually numbering no more than two or three 
individuals.  
 
The petition was assigned the formal identification number of 3016394.  
 
In other related news, in an April 30, 2015 letter the Office of the Federal Register acknowledged 
receipt of the petition but Miriam E. Vincent, Acting Director of Legal Affairs and Policy 
Division of the Office of the Federal Register explained that the Federal Register does not 
modify NARA policy. However Ms. Vincent noted that she has forwarded the petition to the 
appropriate NARA office for its review and response. The letters are printed below.   
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